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October 14 

Pulled Pork Dinner 

 

October 16 

No Meeting Post Pulled 

Pork Dinner 

 

October 23 

Networking Day: Phil 

Hauser, Matt Elthon 

 

October 28 

Board Meeting Boone 

Valley Brewing 5:15 

 

October 30 

Phil Hauser, Program 

Chair 

 

November 6 

Craig Downs, Program 

Chair 

 

November 13 

Eldon Hutcheson, 

Program Chair 

 

November 20 

Networking: Bill 

Curran, Mary 

Youngblood, and 

Craig Downs 

 

 

Pres. Vicki Greco 

 

DG Erna Morain 

 

RI Pres. Mark Maloney 

 

Jeff Anderson, Editor 

 

 

Pres. Vicki welcomed 
everyone to the 
meeting and 
apologized for not 
sending out her usual 
electronic reminder for 
our meeting.  She was 
happy to report that as 
of Monday night she 
has a new 
granddaughter (Tinley 
Jewel Greco) and she 
has been watching her 
3 year old grandson 
since then—and he 
has been running 
grandma and grandpa 
ragged!  
Congratulations on the 
new addition to your 
family, Vicki! 
 

Meeting Recap 

Sergeant at Arms 

Sergeant Matt and many 
other members chipped in 
happy dollars in support of 
Dave’s application to be 
DG and for our program 
speakers.  Eldon was 
happy to see a couple of 
young, retired educators on 
hand to speak to us!  He 
was also happy that the 
Yankees are moving on in 
the baseball playoffs (much 
to Twins’ fan Tim’s 
chagrin).  Tim was happy 
about his daughter’s 

Pulled Pork Update 
Andrew reported that 
we have “sold” 730 
tickets (which assumes 
every member has 
either sold or given 
away the 10 tickets they 
are being assessed for).  
Set up for the event will 
take place at the 
Community Building at 
4:00 PM on Sunday 
October 13th.  Andrew 
also reminded everyone 
they need to bring two 
pies/desserts to the 
Pulled Pork Dinner on 
Monday.  The pie crew 
will cut the pies when 
you drop them off so 
you don’t need to do 
that.  

DISTRICT 
GOVERNOR 
NOMINATION 

Dave Cook shared 
that he is applying to 
be considers for 
District 6000 District 
Governor for the 
2022-2023 Rotary 
year.  To be 
considered a 
candidate must be a 
Rotarian in good 
standing (check), 
have the support of 
the board of his or 
her club (check), and 
the support of the 
membership of the 
club (Unanimous 
approval—check!). 
Good luck, Dave! 
 

primary coordinators for 
this big event.   Andrew 
chipped in $35 in $1 bills 
in recognition of his 
birthday.  He did note 
that he had to explain to 
the tellers at the bank 
why he needed so many 
“singles”@.this time.   

wedding in Carmel, CA 
last weekend though.  
Abby was pleased to 
report that our Auction 
date is officially set for 
August 21st.  Tony was 
happy that there has 
been a safe and 
successful harvest so far 
and Dave had a nice time 
at Kansas City’s 
Oktoberfest celebration 
last weekend. Dave’s
brother was one of the 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Meeting in the  
colar 
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BOONE HOPE FOUNDATION 

Tim Trudeau began by sharing 
that he shares with visitors to 
Boone that the Boone Hope 
Foundation is one of the jewels in 
our community. He introduced 
board members Rhonda 
Getschman and MaryAnn 
Moklestad to share about the 
Foundation.  Rhonda is retired 
teacher and Mary Ann is a retired 
school nurse.  They were happy 
to see that most members are 
familiar with the Hope 
Foundation and have attended 
the Festival of Hope in the past.  
This year’s festival will be Dec. 
7th in the commons area at 
Boone High.  Rhonda shared that 
the Hope Foundation was 
established 15 years ago after 
staff participated in an in service
session about students living in 
poverty.  They recognized that 
there was a significant need to 
support children and families 
living in poverty or experiencing 
life changing events like the loss 
of a job or health issues.  In 2018
the Hope Foundation distributed 
$64,583 to 131 families (242 
kids) with 40% going to support 
housing needs, 36% to utilities, 
12% for transportation help, 6% 

for food, and 5% for clothing.  Since 
the inception of the Foundation they 
Hope Foundation has distributed a 
total of $596,399 in support of Boone 
children and their families.  MaryAnn 
and Rhonda expressed their 
appreciation for all the support our 
club and members have provided to 
the Hope Foundation through the 
years.   

Rhonda Getschman and MaryAnn 
Moklestad of the Hope Foundation 

with Tim Trudeau 

 

  

 

QUOTE OF THE 
WEEK 

 

Generosity has 
built America. 

When we fail to 
invest in children, 
we have to pay 

the cost.  
 

Bob Keeshan 
(Captain 

Kangaroo) 

 
 

SEE YOU SUNDAY FOR THE 
PULLED PORK SET UP (4:00 

PM) and for the PULLED PORK 
DINNER ON MONDAY! 


